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The IMF did not ask Pakistan to renegotiate CEPC IPP contracts. These claims are simply 
untrue. Rather, the IMF supports the government’s multipronged strategy to restore energy 
sector viability which shares the burden of restoring viability across all stakeholders—the 
government, producers, and consumers. 

 


